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PUBLIC NOTICE 

It has come to the notice of Intelligent Communication Systems India Ltd. (ICSIL) that certain 

fake job advertisements are being circulated from unauthorised sources. In one such 

fraudulent advertisement, a Walk-in Interview for the post of “NURSING on Permanent basis 

to be deployed in Department of Nursing, Govt. of NCT of Delhi” has been falsely mentioned. 

ICSIL categorically denies and rejects this and any similar advertisements. All genuine 

recruitment notifications are published only on the official website www.icsil.in. ICSIL will 

not be responsible for any consequences arising from reliance on information published 

elsewhere. 
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